
 

 

From 24 April 2023 there will be some changes to the car park here at 

ellenor.  

 

To allow us to build for the future we need to temporarily close the car 

park for staff and visitors. 

 

Please note that there will be just 5 spaces allocated to ellenor which 

we will manage as ‘Priority Parking only’ for the duration of the closure. 

 

This means you should only utilise the allocated spaces for one of the 

following reasons: 

 

• You are a relative/friend of a patient in the IPW and have been 

called in as an emergency. 

• You hold a blue badge and are physically unable to park off site. 

• You are a patient being seen at the Hospice and are physically 

unable to park off site. 

 

Public parking is available around the local area subject to restrictions.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, we hope to open 

the car park as soon as we can. 


